COPY
11LOYD'S REGISTER OF SILIFRINA,

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

14th January, 1959.

2 Dear Lirs,
beasn(s) Dumb Barges "CAWENOLA® &
i "ERTHOLCO"
b

with reference to your letter addressed
to the Society's Liverpeool Office on the 7th
instant and to the telephone conversation with
Captein Formby today, I have pleasure in
confirming that, according toc our records, the
bottom of each ship was in order at the time
of the last drydocking. The "BRIHOLCO" was
seen at Birkenhead in lay 1557, and the
"CANENOLA® at the same port in July 1957.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificetion Conmittee

Phe sthel Idine Ltd,
Brook liouse,

Park lLane,

London, W.l,

Ol04718~ Q10482 - QA6




